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Department of Planning and Environment
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Attention: Mr Nicholas Hall

email: nicholas.hall@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Hall

Deprtment of Planning

16 NOV 2017

Scann;ng Room

9 November 2017

Proposed modification to Weston Aluminium Dross Recycling Facility − DA 86−04−01 Mod 12
and DA 10397 of 1995 Mod 10 − Processing of illicit drugs and pharmaceutical wastes —Response to Submissions − Environment Protection Authority (EPA)

I refer to your email to the− Environment Protection Authority (EPA) dated 3 November 2017, seeking
comments in relation to the Weston Aluminium Dross Recycling Facility modification application. The
modification is applied for under two separate consents, being DA 86−04−01 (Modification 12) and DA
10397 of 1995 (Modification 10), and relates to thermal processing of illicit drugs and pharmaceutical
wastes.

The final verification report for the trial of thermal treatment of pharmaceutical and illicit drugs has not
been provided to EPA. This information is required before the EPA can appropriately assess the
proposal and any potential environmental impacts. Accordingly, the EPA is unable to provide a detailed
response, and requests that further information be provided with a reasonable timeframe for review
and assessment prior to any further advice being given.

Yours Sincerely

MITCHELL BENNETT
Head Strategic Programs Unit − Hunter
Environment Protection Authority

Contact officer: GENEVIEVE LORANG
(02) 4908 6869
hunter.region@epa.nsw.gov.au

PO Box 488G Newcastle NSW 2300
117 Bull Street, Newcastle West NSW 2302
Tel: (02) 4908 6800 Fax: (02) 4908 6810

ABN 43 692 285 758
www.epa.nsw.gov.au
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